Audi

* If you are the lessor and registered owner of the vehicle identified in this warranty
extension, please forward this information immediately via first-class mail to the lessee
within ten (10) days of receipt of this notification.

= If you have changed your address or have sold the vehicle, please fill out the enclosed
prepaid owner reply card and mail it to us so we can update our records.

« If you have previously paid for replacement of a Starter-Alternator due to the issue
described in this letter, the enclosed form explains how to request reimbursement. We
would be pleased to review your reimbursement request.

If you should have any questions about this communication, please reach out to Audi Customer
Experience at 1-800-253-2834 or via our “Contact Us” page at www.audiusa com.

We are pleased to offer this extended warranty and hope that you will continue to be 2 member
of the Audi family.

Sincerely,

Audi Service & Quality



